
10th February 2025 

Deputy Sorca Clarke 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
sorca.clarke@oireachtas.ie. 

PQ ref 4343/25 

Dear Deputy Clarke, 

I refer to your representation, PQ ref 4343/25, ‘To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE 
consultant-in-intensive-care-medicine positions based at Mullingar Regional Hospital in 2023, 
2024 and to-date in 2025’. 

Regional Hospital Mullingar can advise: 

RHM do not have Consultants in Intensive Care Medicine. 

Year WTE Consultant in Intensive Care Medicine 

2023 0 

2024 0 

To date 2025 0 

Consultant Anaesthetists provide cover for Intensive Care Unit. 

I trust this information is helpful to you.  

Kind regards 

Ms Margaret Kelleher 
Hospital Manager 
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